COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SCHEME

A report from the Community Secretary sought an additional $5,500 from the discretionary fund for the
2001/02 Community Development Scheme.

The Board resolved to allocate $5,500 from its discretionary fund to the Community Development
Scheme for allocation in May 2002.



